PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of Weld is interested in applying to be part of the Community Resilience Partnership ("Partnership") with the State of Maine. The benefits of joining the Partnership include access to funding opportunities ($75,000 per town), help with project development and grant writing, trainings on important topics, and peer-to-peer learning events. One of the requirements to be part of the Partnership are public workshops to work on prioritizing resilience actions for the Town of Weld. 
The first workshop will be held on Thursday, December 5, 2024 @ Noon in the Town Office Multipurpose Room. The purpose of the workshop is to review the Town's Community Resilience Self-Evaluation results and help the Town prioritize projects for implementation. 

ALL ARE WELCOME. 

If you have any questions regarding the workshop, please feel free to contact Ina Toth @ 207-337-3556 or Lise Bofinger @ 603-848-3421. 
For more information, please visit https://www.maine.gov/future/climate/community-resilience-partnership/support
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